
 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 1997 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Supervisor 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request for Records Pertaining to FBI Appeals 

of Review Board Determinations                                               

                              

 

Dear Carol: 

 

As you know, we received a request for records pertaining to Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) 

appeals of Review Board determinations pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 

552. 

 

We have located documents responsive to the request and, as we previously discussed with you, many 

of the responsive documents contain FBI equities.  Pursuant to the arrangement that we made with 

you, Phil Golrick has reviewed the records and highlighted the portions of the records that he believed 

the FBI would withhold if it were applying the standards of the JFK Act.  I am enclosing Phil’s 

highlighted copy of these documents.  To ensure that the FBI processes these records before the 

Review Board’s expiration date, we agreed that the FBI’s JFK Task Force would take over the 

processing of these documents.  Please return the records to me after the FBI completes its 

processing of the responsive records so that I can respond to the requester. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 



Laura Denk 

 

Enclosure 


